

 Newsletter
Term 3, 2018

Hello, and welcome to any students who are new to the school. Good luck to all students sitting their RAD exams on Friday 9th November. Please note normal class will recommence the next week on Tuesday 13th November. (No classes on Saturday 10 th Nov)
Fees: All fees are payable by week 2 of the term please. Direct payments can be made to: Dianne Wallace School of Dance 03 0123 0070420 00. 
Prize Giving on Saturday 8 th Dec. 
To be held at Torbay Methodist Church Hall at 10.00 am. Please bring a plate of food to share. This year there will no concert held due to the later exam date and also because of my husband’s illness.  
.Return All Trophies: Please return all trophies with your child’s name engraved on it before  Saturday 1st December.
Important Dates for 2018           Term 4 15 Oct-15 Dec
· 20 th October:  Labour Weekend, no classes. 
· 3rd November: Mock exams.  Times TBA
· 9th November: RAD Exams Times TBA
· 1st December: Last day for trophies to be returned
     Saturday 8th December: Prize giving and classes finish for 2018
     2019 Start Date :Tuesday 12th February
Any new information can be found on the website, on the ‘Updates’ page:

www.diannewallaceballet.co.nz
Please note we have a Facebook page that you should check out.

Studio: 
Trinity Methodist Church Hall, 864 Beach Rd, Torbay
                Postal Address: 9 Allender Drive, Torbay, Auckland 0630                         Phone: 473 6992 & 027 6030 481
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